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Use of a Cooperative Contract for the Purchase of One Waste Bin Handler Truck (Addition) for the
Fleet Services and Solid Waste Department (Citywide)

This purchase will provide an additional rotating container handler for the Solid Waste Department.
The department currently has two rotating container handlers but needs to purchase an additional
one to keep up with the increasing demand for Solid Waste services.

The Fleet Services Department, Solid Waste Department, and Procurement Services recommend
authorizing the purchase using the State of Arizona cooperative contract with Freightliner of AZ, LLC.
at $217,000 based on estimated requirements. This purchase is funded by Utility Replacement
Extension & Renewal Solid Waste Fund.
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